
Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We have called an EGM (Extraordinary General Meeting) on Monday 19th February at 14:15 in the 

school hall. Tea, coffee and biscuits will be available and younger siblings are welcome. The agenda of 

this meeting will be as follows; 

1. Changing to a Friends Of School (FOS) association 

2. Electing a new chair - please see attached a job description. Even if you don't think you could 

give this role all of your time we have members that would be wiling to split the role and 

there is great team in place. 

3. Future event ideas & support 

 

If you cannot attend on the day, please email us (chipspta@gmail.com) with your comments in 

advance. We look forward to seeing lots of you on the 19th February as we really need your support to 

continue - the funds we raise are invaluable to the school and our children. 

 

Many thanks 

 

The CHIPS Team 

 

Crofton Hammond Infant School 

Mancroft Avenue 

Stubbington 

Fareham 

Hampshire 

PO14 2DE 

 

t: 01329 663733 

e: adminoffice@croftonhammond-inf.hants.sch.uk 

w: https://www.croftonhammond-inf.hants.sch.uk/ 

 

The information contained within this e-mail / attachments are confidential. If you are not the intended reci 
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